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Dear Pastor Jim Johnson and Church,

Greetings in the most Precious name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus
Christ!

Thank you for your continues prayer for us and the ministry. It's been
more than ten months for me and my family to be away from the
church. Although our hearts desire is for us to be in the ministry in the
province but because of our same situation due to pandemic,
lockdown after lockdown and also our government policy and
procedure to travel are still very strict especially to the minors.

We are praying for a reliable vehicle for us to use to go back to the
province because minor children are still prohibited to travel using a
public transportation especially going back to the isiand where our
church located and where the Lord called us to serve,

By the grace of our God the ministry that the Lord entrusted us is still
going and people are faithfully joining our every worship services, Prayer
meeting and Bible studies even onl; thru conference call.

Our prayer is to be with the members to celebrate our 3rd year mission
anniversary and we supposedly celebrate it every third Sunday of
October but unfortunately the Lord did not allowws to'do it this year.
Please continue to pray for us for |mpOSSib|e orayer LUKE 1:37. Also, that
the Lord will allow us to go back

Thank you very much and God bless us all.

In Chnist Jesus,



